
The Board at its meeting of August 19, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board receive this report as a status update on the functional 
conversion of the second exit at Woodbine Station to an automatic entrance.  Future 
conversions of second exits to automatic entrances will be assessed as part of the public 
consultation process”. 
 
 
  


